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Dear Parents 
, 
Welcome to the first of my weekly newsletters which will tell you about our 
week and give you any important updates and reminders. 
My name is Angela Hayward and I am the new Headteacher here at Whitley 
Chapel C of E First School I am looking forward to getting to know you all 
over the coming weeks and I am delighted to become part of your community. 
 
I will be writing this newsletter, weekly and usually on a Friday,, but because it 
is my first day here, I thought it would be nice to send this to you all today.. 
I am anticipating that this letter will grow over the coming weeks and it will 
become a point of reference for you all in terms of upcoming events and little 
reminders.  
 
I hope you all had a wonderful half term holiday and I look forward to the 
half term ahead! I will be in touch again on Friday. 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Hayward 
 
 

Whitley Chapel C of E First School 

Dates for the Diary 
 
Monday 3rd June – Year 4 
Quad kidz event at St Joseph’s 
Middle School 

 

Monday 3rd June 2024 


